
 

  

 
Ref: HIL/SE/2023-24/55 

 
 
August 7, 2023 
 
 
To 
BSE Limited  
P.J.Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 

 
 
To 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
5th Floor, Exchange Plaza, Bandra (E),  
Mumbai – 400 051 

 
Scrip Code: 509675 

 
Scrip Symbol: HIL 

 
 
Sub: Update on Chennai Plant of the Company  
 
Ref: Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015  
 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
This has reference to our earlier communications dated May 31, 2023, June 2, 2023 and July 26, 2023 
with regard to our Chennai Plant situated at Kannigaiper Village, Tiruvallur Dist – 601102, Chennai, 
Tamilnadu.  
 
We hereby inform that the strike declared by the contract workers has been called-off, and normal 
production activities have been resumed w.e.f. August 7, 2023. 
 
Kindly take the same on record. 
 
Thanking you. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For HIL LIMITED  
 
 
 
Akshat Seth 
Managing Director & CEO 
DIN: 10039820 
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